
just briefly in response to the Animal Welfare Bill, Apart from the further  
absurd increase in the paper shuffling that is herein proposed, this  
appears at first glance to be a dangerous invasion of privacy. In view of past events 
involving attacks by animal rightists against  
scientists I believe that the publication of details of researchers is just  
plain stupid. Not much else needs to be said on this subject. 
I would hope that common sense prevails and this is not pursued. Yours , Michael 
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